
Collection of 2024 HKDSE Certificates 

(18 October 2024) 

 

Starting from 21 October 2024 (Monday), graduates can collect 2024 HKDSE certificates in 

person at the General Office during office hours. Graduates should have their identification 

document ready when collecting certificates. If graduates wish to have their certificates collected on 

their behalf, the authorized person must present a photocopy of the graduate’s identity card for 

identification and an authorization letter upon collection of the certificates. 

 

Office hours: 

Monday to Friday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Saturday    9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 

N.B. 

1. Graduates are advised to check all the personal data on the certificates. Should 

amendments be necessary, graduates should complete the amendment request form and 

return it together with the certificate to the HKEAA's Southorn Centre office as soon as 

possible. Graduates may request amendments through an authorised person who should 

submit a photocopy of the candidate’s identification document. Amendment of personal 

data on the certificate will be made by the HKEAA free of charge if the request is made on 

or before 31 December 2024. For requests made between 1 January 2025 and          

31 March 2025, a fee of HK$286 will be charged. Amendment of personal data on the 

certificate will NOT be accepted after 31 March 2025.  

2. If graduate loses his/her certificate or wishes to amend his/her personal data after       

31 March 2025, he/she may apply for a Statement of Results from the HKEAA. The 

current fee for the issue of a Statement of Results is HK$568 per copy. 

3. All unclaimed 2024 certificates will be returned to the HKEAA after 30 September 2025. 


